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Personal Property 

May 8, 2025 

LATE FILING NOTICE 

Our records show that, as of today, we have not received your 2025 Confidential 
Personal Property Return (CPPR).  You are currently liable for a late filing 
penalty of 5% of your 2025 Personal Property tax.  To avoid an increase in your 
late filing penalty to 25% you must file a CPPR on or before June 1, 2025. 

If your 2024 Personal Property tax was cancelled because the assessed value of 
your property fell below the taxable threshold, you are still required to file a 2025 
CPPR.   

For general information or forms visit the website: 

www.multco.us/bpp 

Questions? We are here to help. 

Contact us by Email: ppreturns@multco.us or Phone: 503-988-6332 


